
Reception class newsletter 

Week ending 10th March 2023 

 

The highlight of the week has been the trip to Temple Park 

for the EYFS Multisport event. The children took part in a 

wide range of games including quidditch, netball, football 

and rugby. There was a huge focus on teamwork and co-

operation. Our children were, as always, an absolute credit to 

the school. We were so proud of them and they thoroughly 

enjoyed themselves! 

This week sees the conclusion of our ‘Gathering’ topic in RE. 

The children helped to plan a lovely liturgy in class to mark 

the end of our topic. We discussed what we’ve learned over 

the past few weeks. Our new topic is ‘Growing’ and we will 

have a lovely surprise for the children on Monday as part of 

this topic! Hopefully they’ll be very excited to tell you all 

about this next week! 

Our focus text this week has been an old classic, ‘Rosie’s 

walk’ by Pat Hutchins. This book doesn’t have a lot of text but 

there is a whole sub plot told through the illustrations. The 

children have loved acting out Rosie’s journey, writing about 

the story and have even drawn some maps of her walk. If 

anyone would like to borrow this book to read at home, just 

catch one of the Reception team. 

We’re looking forward to seeing many of you in school next 

week for our special Mother’s day liturgical prayer on 

Wednesday at 3 o’ clock. 



Have a lovely weekend everyone!  

 


